
 

 

 

 

Welcome Back to St. Stan’s PREP,                      September 2024 

Hello, my name is Mrs. Bellitto. I am the wife of Deacon Tony 

Bellitto.  I am very excited about meeting you and being your 3rd Grade 

PREP teacher this year.  I have many years of experience teaching 3rd 

grade religion and promise to make learning fun and our time together 

enjoyable.   

Our class will be small, so everyone can participate in activities 

comfortably.     

Thank you for your “ YES” to coming back to PREP, as together we 

will grow in love and faith.  All you need is an open heart, all I need is 

YOU. 

 

Joyfully serving the Lord, as I pray for you and your family, 

Mrs. Bellitto 


